December 31, 2020

Ms. Shannon P. Haddad Mr. Perry S. Matchinis
Clerk, Town Of Hampton, CT 18 Seth Kimball Road
164 Main Street Pomfret Center, CT 06259

Hampton, CT 06247

Ms. Haddad,

As of December 18, 2020 I no longer reside in the town of Hampton. Therefore, in
accordance with Connecticut General Statutes, Volume 2, Title 7, Chapter 97, Section
7-103 I hereby provide notice of my resignation as an elected member of the Town

of Hampton Board Of Finance.
Respectfully,

Perry S. Matchinis

CC:  Ms. Kathy Donahue, Hampton BoF Chair
Ms. Dayna McDermott-Arriola - Hampton BoF Recording Secretary




